
 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Arrangement of 

“Aberdeen – Pak Kok Tsuen – Yung Shue Wan” and 

“Aberdeen – Cheung Chau”  

Licensed Ferry Services at Aberdeen 

 

 Members of the public are advised that in order to facilitate the emergency works 

of the landing pontoon at Aberdeen, “Aberdeen – Pak Kok Tsuen – Yung Shue Wan” 

and“Aberdeen – Cheung Chau” licensed ferry services will be temporarily adjusted 

as follows: 

 

Date 
Original Landing Point at 

Aberdeen 

Relocated Landing Point 

at Aberdeen 

24 – 26 November 2015 

Pontoon of Tsui Wah Ferry 

Service (H.K.) Limited at 

Aberdeen Promenade 

Public Landing Steps No. 

1 near Amphitheatre of 

Aberdeen Promenade 

 

The concerned ferry services will be resumed after the completion of the 

emergency works. The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned areas to 

inform passengers of the above arrangements and arrange staff to assist the passengers 

in need.  

 


